Every family should have the right to choose which school their child will attend. Metro East Web Academy has had to turn away so
many students because of this 3% rule. Some of those districts do not have quality online education programs. Metro East Web
Academy has been in operation since 2009. Please remove the limitations on the virtual public charter schools.



